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January  Meeting 

 
When:  January 14, 2015 
Where: DSU, Udvar-Hazy Bldg., Room 229 – NEW ROOM 
Why: Richard Jenkinson will speak on the “Great Gallery” in 

Horseshoe Canyon 
 

Dues are Due 
 

The 2015 DAS dues are due. They are $20 for an individual membership and $25 for a 
couple. These amounts are unchanged from 2014. 
 
Please fill out the membership form 
http://dixierockart.webs.com/Membereship%20Information/1.%20Release%20of%20liab
ilityForm-DSA%20%202015.pdf and either bring it along with your payment to the 
January meeting or mail it to  
 
Dixie Archaeology Society 
PO Box 611 
Washington, Utah 84780 

 



Web Site 
 

The Dixie Archaeology Society web site (www.dixierockart.webs.com) is up and 
running. Please consider signing up as a site member. Site members should receive email 
updates whenever anything on the site is updated.  
 
Please post your comments on the blog that is part of the site. Please add your 
archaeology related photos to the photo blog. This site is for you, the members. We’d like 
to hear what you think. 

 
 

 

Field Trip Report 
 
The December field trip was to Little Black Mountain to view the winter solstice event. 
Guess what – it looked exactly as it did last year when we first visited the site – and 
almost as cold! Amazing!! 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
Go to 
http://dixierockart.webs.com/Field%20Trip%20Reports/The%20Winter%20Solstice%20
at%20Little%20Black%20Mountain%20-%20Dec%2022,%202013.pdf to see 
photographs of the solstice event. 

 
 
 

Field Trip Info 
 
The January 16th field trip will be to Southern Utah University in Cedar City to tour the 
Archaeology Repository. PLEASE NOTE- This trip is scheduled for a FRIDAY to 
accommodate the SUU employees. The tour will be about 2 hours but with travel time, 
consider this an all day trip. Normal vehicles can be used. The will be a limited number 
of slots open for this trip. Sign up will be at the January meeting. 
 



Remember, you must be a member of DAS to 
participate in a field trip. You must be at the meeting in 
order to sign up for a field trip. 

 
Meeting Report 

 
See the December newsletter for pictures from the Holiday Party. 
 
 

Thanks  
 

Thanks to everyone for a great year! 
 

Final Thought 
 

Happy New Year!!! 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

 
John Mangels 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


